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Our ref: Waratah Super Battery Project (SSI-48492458)

Mr Matthew Sprott
Director
Energy Corporation of New South Wales

By email
30/01/2023

Subject: Request for Additional Information Waratah Super Battery Project (SSI1-48492458)
Dear Mr Sprott

| refer to the proposed Waratah Super Battery Project (SSI-48492458). After careful consideration, the
Department is requesting that you provide additional information addressing the following:

confirm the duration of site preparatory works and peak construction periods;
confirm the total amount of vegetation clearing (native and exotic) to be undertaken;
confirm the port of origin for the proposed battery units;
confirm the total disturbance footprint, including transmission and connection; and
provide a revised project layout figure including:

o the construction access route from Station Road;

o the transmission easement and substation connection expressed as part of the project site;

o0 remove details of existing drainage lines.

You are requested to provide the additional information to the Department by 7 February 2023. If you

cannot meet this deadline or do not intend to provide the additional information, please advise the
Department via the NSW planning portal.

If you have any questions, please contact Karl Okorn on (02) 9995 5207 or via email at
karl.okorn@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,
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Nicole Brewer
Director
Energy Assessments
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